
PFL Trustee Business Meeting
March 10, 2025

Roll Call and Call to Order
Linda Lambert from CBNA

Secretary’s Report from February 10, 2025

Treasurer’s Report

Cemetery budget and shortfall

Manger’s Report
- FeedMore coming tomorrow to check out our parking lot and location
- Water in boiler room
- Kindle winners – Wendy Van Curen and Evan Lowe
- Annual Report was submitted and most sections have cleared
- Circulation report
Committee Reports
- Dusenbury Room 
- Basement back entrance
- Lift 
- Parking Lot
- Attic Window
Old Business
- Gutters and eaves
- Scholarship application
- Computers were ordered
New Business

Adjournment

Next meeting April 14,2025


